
 

INVITATION TO AN UPCOMING  

MEMBER WEBINAR 
 

Did you know that last year the Board voted 

on 26,520 ballots at companies at 1,873 
shareholder meetings for the companies we 

were invested in?  
 

Here at the Church of England Pensions Board we take great 

care to ensure your pension is invested well - and sustainably - 

to secure your future.   

We are active stewards of the funds you entrust to us. This 

means we use our voice, and work with others to advocate for 

change within companies and across industries on issues that 

matter to our members.  

We also use our votes in the companies we invest in to change 

corporate practice for the better.  

Why not join our Stewardship webinar on Wednesday 7 

December from 2 to 2.45pm to find out more? The webinar 

will specifically cover our approach to voting and how we are 

engaging companies around labour rights.  

 

 

    
 

What to expect at 

the webinar 
 

There will be a short 

presentation from 

Adam Matthews (our Chief 

Responsible Investment 

Officer), and Stephen Barrie 

(our Deputy Chief Responsible 

Investment Officer).  

This will be followed by a live 

Q& A session, where you can 

put your questions to the 

team. 

 

 
 

Registering 
 

To register for this webinar 

focused on Stewardship, 

please email: 

cepbfeedback@ 

churchofengland.org 

 

 
Further dates for your diary 

Member Webinar: Annual 

Review of the year 

9 May 2023 

Register here 

 
Please refer to our events/webinar privacy 

notice, for more details as to how we use 

any data you supply as part of registering 

for this webinar. 

  

https://www.churchofengland.org/member-webinar
https://www.churchofengland.org/sites/default/files/2022-07/CEPB%20Member%20Webinar%20Privacy%20Notice.pdf
https://www.churchofengland.org/sites/default/files/2022-07/CEPB%20Member%20Webinar%20Privacy%20Notice.pdf

